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Congratulations to Edna at Bromley Park Care Home

This week we said a big 'thank you' to a wonderful member of our team - Edna, our Laundry Assistant, who has been a
committed all-rounder at Bromley Park, helping in many different areas around our Home.

Edna has worked with us for 26 years, and to say thank you for all her hard work and dedication, Martin Barrett, Nellsar's Managing
Director, came to thank her in person and present her with champagne and flowers.

Heart-felt thanks to you Edna, from all of us at Bromley Park, we are lucky to have you!
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